Do you claim a

qualifying benefit?

If you do:

e Your child can get free
healthy and nutritious

lunches
* You can save money

* We can claim additional

funding called Pupil
Premium

Free school meals

Your child will remain
eligible for free school
meals through to the
end of school phase
they are in on 31 March
2023, even if your
circumstances change!

If you think you're
entitled pick up an
application form from
the school office or
apply online at
www.slough.gov.uk.
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